
 

 

Update from Chief Executive Lisa Davies 
Jones 

2 September 2022 

The independent external investigators have not delivered the final report. The agreed 
deadline was 31 August. 

I am continuing to seek updates from the independent external investigators about the status 
of the final report and I will continue to keep you informed. 

 


